
CPC appoints Ronald Schiferl as new CFO
November 28, 2008 - New York City

The Community Preservation Corp. (CPC), a non-profit affordable housing lender, has named
Ronald Schiferl, 52,  as CFO. In his new role, Schiferl will be responsible for providing overall
finance management for the corporation and its for-profit development arm, CPC Resources, Inc.
(CPCR), encompassing all accounting and treasury functions.
Schiferl has more than 30 years of experience in the financial services industry. Before joining the
CPC, Schiferl served as COO of Naterra Land, Inc., a position he held for two years. Prior to joining
Naterra Land, he worked at Opus Corp. for eight years as a senior vice president and CFO where
he was responsible for overseeing all architecture and engineering services, accounting, internal
audit, finance, information technology and human resources.
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